
February 10, 2022
This message is being sent to all District 36 members
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February 10: TLI - Last TLI for Winter Training in District 36
January District Newsletter – Check it out!
February 21: Pathways Training
February 22: LSDES: Interpersonal Communication with DISC Profile
Assessment
Friday, February 25: District-wide Social Networking - Win(e)d Down, 6:30
pm - 7:30 pm
March 20:  Early Dues Renewal Challenges Deadline

February 10, 2022: Last TLI for Winter Training in District
36

Final Session - Toastmasters Leadership Institute (TLI) Club Officer Training

Tonight, Thursday, February 10, 2022 from 6:00 pm - 8:30 pm, is the final
session for District 36 Winter TLI (the abbreviation for Toastmasters Leadership
Institute) / COT (Club Officer Training). Attendees will be gathered into one
room for officers who are new to their roles (since July 1 or January 1) and into
a second room for officers who have previously served in the same officer
position that they have held in previous years. Doing this allows officers to learn
more about all officer duties and permits discussion of more general club
performance and quality aspects.
 



Register at https://district36.org/tli/
 
You can attend TLI sessions in other districts.  The deadline to get trained is
February 28, 2022.

January 2022 District Newsletter - Check it Out!

The latest issue of the District 36 newsletter is now available on the district
website. Read about your Toastmasters Net Worth, learn about the district’s
new social media pages, hear what is going on in your division and with the
Program Quality, Club Growth, and Public Relations teams. Are you interested
in developing your leadership skills – check out a new club that is being formed
for Emerging Leaders. Check out the Club Anniversary recognition and more!!

Pathways Training, February 21, 2022

The Toastmasters Pathways learning experience is an exciting, flexible and
interactive way to develop your skills and build your communication and
leadership capacity. Frank and Karen Storey will

Cover the terminology, structure, and curriculum of Pathways
Show how to go through the initial choosing-a-path assessment
Demonstrate how to launch a project

https://district36.org/tli/
https://district36.org/tli
https://district36.org/district-communication/


Discuss the Tutorial and Resources, Evaluations parts of Base Camp
And more!

You can register here: https://bit.ly/path21-22
Questions: training@district36.org

DD LSDES - February 22 - Interpersonal Communication -
DISC Profile Workshop

Do you know you can get along with anyone, even if you're not a “people
person”? Join Past District 18 Governor, Clyde Middleton, DTM, on February
22, 2022.  The Maxwell DISC Profile Workshop will help you achieve greater
success when you learn to value your strengths as well as those of others.
Clyde Middleton is an author and John Maxwell Team Certified Coach, Teacher,
and Speaker. For over 20 years, Clyde has been passionate about personal
growth and leadership development. He brings a unique mix of talent and
experience that shaped his philosophy and view of the world.
Register at: https://bit.ly/36lsde
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Friday, February 25: District-wide Social Networking -
Win(e)d Down, 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm

Join other District 36 Toastmasters in our monthly networking session on the
last Friday of the month. Learn which clubs celebrated the 144th birthday of the
founder of Toastmasters or about other interesting club meetings held during
the short month of February.

The topics can be broad, narrow, or surprising!! Register
at https://bit.ly/d36Wined .

March 20: Early Dues Renewal Membership Challenges

Can you believe that we are seven months into our Toastmaster year, and it is
time to renew our membership. The benefits we gain from our membership in
Toastmasters are priceless.  Our membership helps us build self-confidence;
both personal and professional. Learn to plan and run effective, efficient
meetings, Improve communication that is clear and concise, and promote
leadership qualities within the business and community.

Please take a moment to continue your growth and development and renew
your membership before March 20, 2022. By renewing before March 20, 2022,
you can help your club achieve one of the Early Dues Renewal Challenges.
Your renewal will possibly help the Division or Area to earn District Dollars too!
Please renew today. For additional information, please contact
cgd@district36.org.
 

https://bit.ly/d36Wined


Remember our vision for 2021-2022:

"District 36 will be a vibrant community of enthusiastic, energetic Toastmasters
who are dedicated to helping themselves and others achieve their highest
communication and leadership potential."

We wish the best for you and your clubs!

Bonnie L. Maidak, District Director, 2021-2022
AnnMarie Walker, Program Quality Director, 2021-2022
Gwen Miller, Club Growth Director, 2021-2022
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